
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Now Hiring!  
Do you love the outdoors, working 

with kids, and helping to build 
memories that will last a lifetime? 

You may be who we are looking for! 
 

Antrim Recreation is currently looking for additional camp staff  
for this summer’s Days of Summer Camp. Applications will be  

accepted until positions are filled by qualified candidates. 
 

For more information and complete position descriptions, contact 
Eren Pils-Martin at Antrim Recreation, via phone at 603-588-3121, 
or via email at AntrimSummer@tds.net. Employment applications 

can be found at: https://www.antrimnh.org/home/pages/employment 

Antrim Recreation Department’s 

Days of Summer Camp  
2022 


